
 

Training Eligibility Services Q&A 
Q. Is the RFP for Training Eligibility Services related to the RFPs for Career Services 
Expansion or Industry-Recognized Training Pipeline? 
 
A. The Training Eligibility Services RFP is not related to the Career Services Expansion 
RFP. It is however related to the Industry-Recognized Training Pipeline RFP in the 
following way: Through the Industry-Recognized Training Pipeline RFP, Partner4Work 
will select training programs that the agency selected to provide Training Eligibility 
Services will work with. From the Training Eligibility Services RFP: Partner4Work 
separately solicits and selects training providers to conduct industry-recognized training 
programs for participants, with whom the selected applicant must accept referrals from 
and coordinate with closely. 
 


